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(N new chapter, ol OYlullys Place

=1 s _ Swan Hill Town Hall’s café bar will
= soon be known as Mully’s Place.

Daryl “Mully” Pearse was the
Hall Keeper and Town Hall
Manager from 1987 through to
his retirement in 2016.

Mully was known as the go-to
man for decades, always working
above and beyond in his role.

The fondness felt by the
community towards Mully was
visible through the outpour of
nominations for his 29 years of
tireless work.

Mully’s Place will be officially
launched later this year, date to
be confirmed.
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RIVER VIEWING PLATFORM AND BOARDWALK STAGE 15 TOWER HILL - PUBLIC OPEN SPACE

River Viewing Platform works in Monash Drive in Swan Hill are progressing well. Thanks to the community for your feedback regarding a Public Open Space Design for Tower
The project is expected to be completed by the end of August. Hill’s stage 15. We are now in the process of collating feedback to design concepts that will allow

for a variety of different spaces that will encourage physical fitness, facilitate social interaction
and cohesion, improve health and wellbeing, and enhance child development through play.
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MCCALLUM STREET
SHARED PATH

Recent Rye Grass hydroseeding
is beginning to grow in
McCallum Street, Swan Hill.

58 trees will soon be planted
along the McCallum Street
shared path.

ROBINVALE NATURE AND ROBINVALE SKATEPARK  ROBINVALE SPLASH PARK

ADVENTURE PLAY Final design concepts are now being developed ~We are planning a brand-new 200 square
We recently invited the community to provide ~ for the Robinvale Skate Park project. meter Splash Park at the Robinvale Leisure

feedback on Draft Concept Designs for the C_e_ntre e prowde_ R members, and_
Robinvale Nature and Adventure Play — thank VIS to.the S, EEEEES WO 'alll-lncluswe
you for sharing your ideas. aquatic leisure and recreational facility.

We have taken on board community feedback
in relation to the location of the Splash

Park and are delighted to also be providing
water play elements at the new Nature and
Adventure Playground (formerly Centenary
Park.) The current concept designs for this
space include a Water and Sensory Play
Billabong.
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